
Wellness & Prevention 
The Wellness & Prevention has been busy with the Blackfeet Tribal Behavioral Health 
collaboration for the community and student resources.

 The High school clinic is up and running for the staff and students, the clinic takes walk-ins. 
Services that are provided is medical exams, Women’s Health, Medication refills, labs and x-ray; 
Tribal Behavioral Health offers telehealth and in-person appointments, they also help with the 
insight classes by offering treatment assessments for students who are repeated offenders of 
vapes and dabs.

There will be a development of a new wellness assessment that aligns with the 2025 strategic 
plan. Insight classes are still going, we have a large number of students who have to take the 
class for Vaping and dab pens. I met with the council again to ask for an amendment the 
underage substance use ordinance to implement vaping. 

Planning is being done for next year’s wellness days and the community wellness activities.
 Heidi and I finished the concession for spring sports, and will be cleaning the concession areas. 
Upcoming events: 
Community summer Running series
Summer activities for the students
Update MOU’s with prevention and wellness programs


